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Date:  January 14, 2022 
 
To: Mayor and City Council 
 
From: Adam Tegen, Director 
 
Re: River Point Clean Fill Donation 
 
The City has recently been approached by two entities willing to provide material and transportation for 
clean fill to support the River Point District development.  The material would be waste concrete spoils 
from Wells (Spancrete) that they are willing to provide at no cost.  The hauling would be provided from 
Mammoth Construction on return trips from Wells back to the City.  Since both portions are likely 
valued over $10,000 we would like to gain the concurrence of the Council before moving forward.  This 
will end up saving the City substantial funds that would have been required for the purchase and 
transportation of quarried material.  We will be working with our consultant and the WDNR to verify 
that the import of the material is acceptable to them due to the brownfield status of the site.   
 
I am happy to answer any questions you may have.  I can be reached at ategen@manitowoc.org or 920-
686-6391. 
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